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30th January 2014


FROM AGNES WANJIKU 
TO SPONSOR RAGNHILDUR (KATLA)

Dear Sponsor Ragnhildur,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year!

Agnes is doing well and her health is good. I am still leaving with her, she needs more attention because of the loneliness she has, she cried  so much and was depressed over the death of her mother. It would be good for her to have more donations to keep her mind settled; she can have what she needs or what she wants to eat till her wound shall be healed, and she would be free. 

Agnes was surely in sorrow, if I could not bring her home with me the doctor was afraid if she would have developed stroke. She could cry and keep quite for 2 days without talking, smiling and eating. The doctor forced me to leave with her to avoid her bad health. 

Christmas dinner was good but also older students liked Calvin, Sylvance, Christine and Sylvia talked to her to make her understand there is death. I hope she will be good, she has joined the new class; I hope she will study well, let us pray for her. 

I bought her a present for Christmas and she enjoyed the Christmas dinner. 

Thank you so much for supporting Agnes.
 
Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.

